
 

The Chantry School  
Martley  

Worcestershire  
WR6 6QA  

  
Tel:  01886 887100  

e-mail: head@chantryschool.com  

 

Deputy Headteacher - Teaching and Learning, Quality Assurance and 

Curriculum  

Range L17 – L21 

The Headteacher and Governors are looking to appoint a Deputy Headteacher for 

September 2024.  

We are looking for a creative and energetic leader who has an outstanding track record in 

leading Teaching and Learning and improving pupil outcomes.  

The Chantry School is an over-subscribed highly successful 11 – 16 school based in West 

Worcestershire. We enjoy an excellent reputation and have enthusiastic and friendly pupils 

who are keen to work to their full potential.  

As Deputy Headteacher, you will be the key individual in the school with responsibility for 

improving and evaluating Teaching and Learning to ensure we consistently deliver high 

standards in all areas. You will have a good understanding of current pedagogical 

developments and the talent to create and implement new opportunities to enhance staff 

capabilities and for our pupils to succeed. 

Visits to the school are welcomed and can be arranged by contacting: Lesley Webb, PA to 

the Headteacher on 01886 887100 or  lwebb@chantryschool.com 

Further details are available from the school's website. Closing date: 9:00 a.m.  15th April 

2024; interviews 23rd / 24th April. 

 

The Chantry School is committed to safeguarding and the welfare of children and young 

people. All posts are subject to a successful enhanced DBS check. 
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